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LEADERSHIP APPOINTMENT 

Fijian Holdings Limited announces the appointment of Sitiveni Nabuka as the new Group Manager IT 
effective from 3rd June 2024. 

Mr. Nabuka brings a wealth of experience to his new role, having previously 
served in the public sector as Director for e-Government and more recently as 
Director for the Project Management Office at the Fiji National Provident Fund 
(FNPF). He has led and delivered various notable innovative solutions that 
have significantly impacted Fijian citizens. Mr. Nabuka spearheaded major 
innovations such as the solution for the Births, Deaths & Marriages (BDM) 
office, the electoral register, the immigration system, and the 
implementation of the government's Data Centre during his time with 
government. 

During his tenure at FNPF, Mr. Nabuka was an integral part of the leadership team, driving the 
organisation's reform agenda and digital transformation journey. His efforts led to notable 
nationwide results during the Tropical Cyclone Winston assistance and COVID-19 relief efforts. 

Chairman, Rokoseru Nabalarua welcomes Mr. Nabuka to the FHL Group. "The company eagerly 
anticipates his valuable contributions to advancing the Group Digitalisation Strategy. His 
appointment is expected to significantly enhance the Group's digital infrastructure and strategic 
IT initiatives, ensuring robust and innovative solutions that align with the company's strategy". 
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For further information, please contact Mereoni Matavou on 3305017 or email Mereoni.Matovou@fiiianholdinqs.com.t, 

ttr+(tj 
FIJIRN 
HOLCIIN69 
LIMITE: Cl 

�THSf.A 
PUtSl:SQROUP 

FQl'IV 

,.,.,,BLUE l..ACOON 
1_y C ,r U I�•\ 


